
 
Saturday June 1st St Justin, Martyr 

Sunday Vigil 5.30pm St Michael​     Claire Jackson RIP 

SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTERTIDE June 2nd  

9.00am St Bernadette              ​Pro populo    

10.15am SS Peter & Paul        ​Middleton, Crane, Grogan & Luetchford Families 

11.30am St Michael     ​            Tom Edgar RIP  

Monday June 3rd Memorial of SS Charles Lwanga and Companions  

Vespers at 6.10pm St Michael  

6.30 pm St Michael                   ​Mammola & Khadive Family 

Adoration: 7.00pm - 8.00pm St Michael's Chapel    

Tuesday 4th Easter Feria 

9.30am SS Peter and Paul     Service of Word and Holy Communion  

9.30am St Bernadette  ​              As announced  

Adoration: 2.00pm - 3pm  St Michael’s Chapel  

Wednesday 5th Memorial of St Boniface 

9.15am St Michael’s School 

6.00pm St Bernadette    ​Hubert kelly    

Adoration:​  ​7.30pm- 8.30pm St Michael's Chapel:   

Thursday 6th Easter Feria 

Adoration: 9.30am -10.30am St Bernadette 

11.30am St Bernadette ​Funeral Service Brian Chamberlain RIP 

12.00pm St Michael ​       As Announced 

Friday 7th Easter Feria 

9.15am St Bernadette’s School    ​Josie O’Hanlon 

12.00pm SS Peter and Paul         ​James Neil Gallagher RIP 

Adoration: 2.00pm - 4pm St Michael’s Chapel   

Saturday June 8th Easter Feria 

Adoration: 10.30 am -11.30 am and ​Confessions 11.00-11.30am ​St Michael  

Sunday Vigil 5.30pm St Michael​     William McGrath 

PENTECOST SUNDAY June 9th  

9.00am St Bernadette           ​ ​   Filosa & Vellucci Family   

10.15am SS Peter & Paul        ​George Smith RIP 

11.30am St Michael                  ​Giuseppe Leo 

Adoration and Vespers: 5.00pm SS Peter and Paul    

 

Lectio Divina at SS Peter and Paul’s​ is every Friday at 11.15am. All Welcome! 

 

 

 

THE PARISHES OF ST MICHAEL, 
 SS PETER AND PAUL & ST BERNADETTE  

Parish Priest: ​Mgr. Mark Crisp, Giffard House, 51, North Street, 
Wolverhampton. WV1 1RJ. ​Assistant Priest:​ Fr Gary Mantle, OH 
Pastoral​ ​Assistants:​  Sr. Lydwin and Sr. Rita, Sisters of St Ann of 
Providence,173 Coalway Road WV3 7ND.   
Telephone:​ 01902 341343  9.00am -5.00pm. Other times 423005 
E-mail:​ ​rcwlvwest@gmail.com​ ​Website​: ​www.rcwlvwest.com  
Hospital Chaplaincy New Cross​ ​01902 695098,  

Russell’s Hall 01384 456111 ext. 2352 
University Chaplaincy Facebook page​: ​wolverhamptonsspeterpaul 
Twitter: ​Mark Crisp​ ​@wlvrcchap ​Weddings and Baptisms ​by appointment. 
Business Manager: ​CPM Services ​cpm59@hotmail.co.uk​  07388 994 783 
St Michael’s Hall Bookings: ​stmichaelshallpenn@gmail.com  

 SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  
 

THY KINGDOM COME: Ascension-Pentecost. Join the Novena of prayer by choosing 5               

people for whom to pray that their faith may deepen. Please also pray for our wider parish, that                  

we respond wisely to the prompting of the Holy Spirit and grow in faith. An easy form of                  

Novena would be to pray the decade of the rosary for the coming of the Holy Spirit each day. 

For more ideas see ​https://www.thykingdomcome.global/resources  

 

JOINT PARISH PILGRIMAGE to St Winifred's Well 10th August This is the ​oldest                     

continually visited pilgrimage site in Great Britain with miracles of healing. To join us,              

please please fill in one of the forms in the porch and hand it in to one of the priests or sisters.                      

We have booked a 50 seater coach and the cost will be between £24 -£30 per person including                  

a cooked meal in the convent. There will be concessions for children. All welcome, families,               

young and old! Many thanks. Fr Mark 

 

Good Shepherd Ministry fete​ takes place at St Michael's on Saturday June 8th, 12-3pm.. 

Please continue to bring in donations of bottles, chocolate and raffle prizes, ALSO 

cakes and plants on the morning of the fete. Do try and pop in to support this local charity! 

 

SS Peter and Paul Pentecost Mass ​There are still some language groups not represented in                     

the hymns and prayers. If you have any ideas, please see Simon this Sunday. Also, after the                 

Mass we’d like to continue the celebration in Giffard House, sharing food from different parts of                

the world. Please consider what you might bring to represent your country’s cuisine! 
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Parish Youth Leaders Training Course Tuesday Evenings 7-9pm at Holy Trinity Bilston                

4th,11th,18th and 15th June. ​victoria.hamilton@kenelmyouthtrust.org.uk 

Afternoon Tea plus Wulfruna Ladies Choir ​The Catholic Women's League invite all parishes                  

plus friends and family to this bountiful event. Saturday 15th June at St Michael's Church hall                

from 2pm-4.30pm. TICKETS £8 adults £5 children (2-12 years) 

TICKETS available at weekend masses or call Sarah 07948963325 

Catholic Women’s League Section Meeting Thursday 13th June at 10:30 followed by Mass at                

noon. All welcome. St Michael's Church hall. Contact Sarah for more information 07948963325             

email: ​sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk  

Annual Life BBQ and a 'Thank you'. ​This year the Life BBQ will be on Sunday 7th july, 

5.00pm- 9.00pm.  Tickets will be available in June. We thank those who have shown interest in 

helping in Life's 'Pregnancy  Matters' service.  Further help is always welcome, just ring Rosalie 

on 01902 330553 or Justine at life Link One on 07483 027 451 

email:​justineennis@lifecharity.org.uk  

CAFOD Climate Pilgrimage: The Time is Now: Journey with CAFOD to lobby MPs in                

Parliament, attend interfaith events and Mass to show our concern for our common home.              

Wednesday 26th June. Local Coaches from Birmingham and Shrewsbury. Details:          

cafod.org.uk/Campaign/Climate/Climate-lobby 

‘World Youth Day at Home’ is a weekend festival for 15 - 30s, featuring acclaimed musician                    

Matt Maher and many more, bringing the festivities of WYD in Panama to your doorstep! It’s                

from 7th - 9th June at Alton Castle. Tickets for the weekend start from just £65 incl. coach                  

transport. The parish is keen to support delegates from the parish to attend this event. Please                

speak to Father or email stephen.harris@kenelmyouthtrust.org.uk to find out more. 

HOLYLAND PILGRIMAGE 13th to 24th February 2020. organised by St. Mary’s Prayer                  

Group, Wolverhampton, led by Rev.Fr. Jose Anchanickal, a Parish Priest of Salford diocese             

and a great charismatic preacher. Flights from/to Birmingham Airport.  

Please contact Binu George on 07946034062  email:  binug72@gmail.com 

Blessed John Henry Newman​ will be declared a Saint later this year. The first recognised 

Saint in England since the Reformation Martyrs. If you would like to know more about him there 

are three talks at Oscott College at 6.30pm on 19th, 20th, 21st June. If you are able to go to 

any of these please book tickets on 0121 321 5026 or email: ​margaret.wilson@oscott.org 

Sherry Weddell author of the best selling book, ​“Forming Intentional Disciples” is                    

coming from the USA to speak at Maryvale on Monday 10th June from 7.pm to 9pm. She is a                   

very inspiring speaker encouraging Catholics to evangelize. If you are able to attend, please              

contact Natalie Orefice on​ 077189 10585 

World Communications Day​  (second collection)supports the work of bishops 

through digital communications and through the media. 

 

 

Urgently required: Our two remaining Flower Arrangers urgently require helpers to assist             

them in order to maintain our standards in the future. They will be delighted to hear from                 

anyone who can volunteer to help. If you are interested please contact Maria Robbins 01902               

763220 or Ann Lewis 01902 677270. 

 

SVP Coffee Morning​ ​will take place on Wednesday 12th June at 11.00am at St Michael’s 

Church hall. All are welcome. 

 

As the work on St Bernadette's Hall​ ​is about to start we need to clear the Hall out ready for 

this - so on Saturday 8th June at 10am we are looking for volunteers to help and as they say 

more hands make light work. Please just come along or contact Alison Banyard for any further 

details. Many thanks in advance. 

 

Finance  Counting Teams              Church Cleaners 

  Gift Aid  Non-Gift-Aid SS Peter & Paul 

(C)Theresa, Maureen, 

Mary 

St Michael: 

(A)P Richards, M Richards 

(B) ​R Watkins,  

S Williamson, M Barry  

St Michael’s Church  

at 10am on Friday 

M Tilly, M Collins 

St Bernadette’s Church 

J Beare, K Fallon 

St Michael £446.75 £327.86 

SS Peter & Paul £156 £146.83 

St Bernadette £185.70 £ 99.03 

Second Collection this weekend: 

Catholic Communications 

16th June Day for Life 

 

Carmel Chapel​ ​Mass daily at 9.00am apart from Tuesday at 4.30pm  

                          Vespers and Benediction Sunday 4.30pm 

SS Peter & Paul’s Church​ ​is open for silent prayer during the following hours: 

Tuesdays 8.30am - 11.00am. Wednesdays and Fridays 10.30-3.30pm 

FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK​: ​Mary Lawley​, ​Terry O’Connor, Mgr. Graham Wilkinson, Helen 

O’Brien-Coleman, Mary Abbiss, Peggy McHale, Ann Bayley, Maureen Tighe, Maureen Corbett, Patrick 

Quinn, Andy Callow, Fred & Celia Norton, Jean Hollingshead, Margaret Stokes, Leah Nixon, Marie 

Hammond, Pat Pool, John Dolan, Liam Dolan, Marie Looker, Lorna Ciraulo, Pat Eades, Helen Porter, 

Mary Kirby, Sheila O’Toole, Tony McGinn, Brendan Bleakley 

 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY​:Brian Chamberlain, Mark Darmody, Mary Metcalfe, Janina 

Rudzki, Neil Radburn, Paolina Mazzi, Margaret Mary Murray. ​May they rest in peace. 

Safeguarding Representatives: Steve & Chris Callow (St Michael) 01902 340775,  

Maria Iafigliola (SS Peter and Paul) 07931406866 

Ann Shorthouse (St Bernadette) 01902 326334 

These parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered as a charity  
No. 234216. Archbishop of Birmingham + Bernard Longley 
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